
Archbishop Tenisons 
C of E High School 

New PE Kit - September 2024
The PE Department is delighted to announce that as of September 2024, there will be a new PE kit for 

pupils at our school.

A letter will be going out on Friday 5th July explaining the process of buying the new kit and 
any FAQs will be answered in this.

School uniform will be still available from Hewitts but the new PE kit will be sourced online from an 
external website. Samples will be availble to try from Monday 8th July and purchases can start 

in early August.

In the mean time, if you have lost or need to purchase new PE kit, please do give a note to your child 
at the start of the PE lesson explaining this and some alternative kit to wear for the PE 
lesson or purchase a second had kit for a huge price deduction from the school office.

In the meanwhile, if you have any questions regarding PE kit, please do email 
herbl@archten.croydon.sch.uk
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